
NEWSLETTER

Parents and students: please note that students may
continue to work on their KDS courses over the SD5
winter break, but teachers will not be working at this
time. This means that any problems that occur or
questions to be asked will have to be tackled in 2025. It is
also important to consider that teachers will be dealing
with all the work completed over winter break when they
return, thus there could be a delay in responding to
student questions or getting to marked work. 

Students, I encourage you to consider the importance of
resting and recharging.

Some benefits of rest and recharge:

Improved Cognitive Function
Reduced Stress and Anxiety
Increased Productivity
Better Mood
Enhanced Creativity

Tips for rest and recharge:

Prioritize Sleep
Engage in Hobbies
Spend Time in Nature
Practice Mindfulness
Set Boundaries (important for winter break)

Have a great winter break and see you in 2025!

Kootenay Discovery School Dec. 2024

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE:

Mike Kelly
Principal KDS

Hours: Monday to Friday
(basically anytime)

Email:
michael.kelly@sd5.bc.ca

Phone: 250-423-4912

mailto:michael.kelly@sd5.bc.ca


Students in Cranbrook baked goodies to
take to the Food Bank



Students in Fernie Grades 7-9 
learning the art of Curling

If you would like to learn how
to curl, come by the Fernie

Curling Rink on 
Dec. 18th, 9:30am-12:00pm
All students Grades K-12 are

invited and Grade 10-12
students can earn DOUBLE
HOURS for PHED/ACTIVE

LIVING and it’s FREE

HARD
HURRY



UPCOMING DATES:

Dec. 21 - Jan. 5 - Winter Break
Jan. 13 - Cranbrook Assess.
Jan. 14 - Fernie Assess.
Jan. 21 - PAC Meeting
Jan. 24 - No School
Jan. 27 - Second Semester 
Feb. 14 - No School
Feb. 17 - No School
Feb. 18 - PAC Meeting
Feb. 28 - No School

Cellphones
should
only be
used for
school
work

PROVINCIAL
ASSESSMENTS

Jan. 13 - Cranbrook
Jan. 14 - Fernie

April 7 - Cranbrook
April 8 - Fernie

Please note that KDS will
NOT be hosting

Provincial Assessments
in June.

From our KDS/KLC Family to
yours, have a safe and happy
Winter Break.  We’ll see you

in January!

If you would like your child to continue their enrollment with KDS for the
25-26 school year, or if you or someone you know, would like to have their
child(ren) enrolled with us, please note that registration starts Feb. 1/25.
The District Policy is at the end of this newsletter for your information.
Important Dates:

SD5 Student Registration: February 1, 2025
KDS Commitment to Return K-9 (guarantee to hold your spot): 

       March 14, 2025

2025-26 Registration










